From: DA Admin Mailbox
Sent: Tuesday, 19 November 2024 8:.05 AM
Subject: FW: Stormwater management. Att James Brisebois

From: Sal White

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 10:48 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox <Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Stormwater management. Att James Brisebois

Dear James or whoever this email gets to.

My name is Sally White and | have been involved with Stream watch, Bush regeneration and a land
manager for Dundundra Falls Reserve for over 20 years in Terrey Hills.

I would like some confirmation from council that the new development at 40 Myoora rd known as The
Farmhouse will not be harmful to Kierians creek.

Firstly l was unaware that there was space in the Warriwood treatment for connection to the sewer.
We need that guarantee Section 73 Compliance Certificate to connect to Sydney water
infrastructure. | have been aware in the past that this is no guarantee our creek will be safe from
pollution but itis a start. 700 guests a day is a huge increase .

I would like council to look at their drainage maps, which | used to have but unfortunately | have lost
,to see if the development at no 40 will in any way affect the storm water drains that are in place. | do
not understand how a stormwater treatment train works.If a blackout happens as it does often up
here will their be a back up power source?

Can council check the quality of the water now,during construction and afterwards?

During heavy rain events as you know we get alot of water down those drains and into our creeks.

It would be nice to think we will have a healthy Kierians creek if all the plans work that they have in
place for the water quality.

Thank you for your time and | look forward to a response.
Regards

Sally.





